
 

 

 

A Skatepark for Newent 

This Public Consultation Exercise provides the community of Newent 

with the opportunity to participate in this long-awaited proposal for A 

Skatepark in Newent. 

Young people have longed for such a facility, and after several years, 

the opportunity now exists to construct a skatepark within the area 

identified as The Meek Road Recreation Facility, currently in the 

ownership of the Forest of Dean District Council. 

This area was originally identified as being suitable for a skatepark 

together with other youth and community facilities. 

The following shows an indicative layout of the skatepark and invites 

responses on aspects of its design and layout to the developers, 

Maverick Industries Limited via the link: 

www.maverickskateparks.co.uk/newent 

Your valued replies are appreciated. 

Keith Urch 

Chair of Newent Initiative Trust 

36 Broad Street,  
NEWENT, 
GL18. 1AJ 
 

http://www.maverickskateparks.co.uk/newent


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


